
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF THOMPSON 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

The Thompson Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 19, 2022, 

at 7:00 PM in the Merrill Seney Community Room, 815 Riverside Drive, North Grosvenordale, CT, 06255 and 

via Zoom on the following application. 

 
PZC #22-40 Applicant Spicer plus Inc – Jon Holstein, 0 Reardon Rd., Map 66, Block 101, Lot 6D, Zone BDD, property owner 
Thompson Rail Business Park LLC, requesting Special Permit to construct a propane bulk station.  Initial construction will 
consist of a gravel driveway, stormwater basin and 30,000-gallon propane tank with safety and security accessories. 
Potential phase !! construction may include a second 30,000-gallon tank, office building, well, and septic system. 

 
File may be reviewed online, Town of Thompson website, Planning and Zoning Commission or in the Planning 

and Zoning Office. Written communication will be accepted prior to the meeting. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph Parodi-Brown, Chairman 

 

Please publish TWICE in the Thompson Villager Newspaper  

1st Posting-December 9, 2022 

2nd Posting -December 16, 2022  
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